
 
Birth of the Web Chronicle 

 
July 26, 2010…..The U.S. Philatelic Classics Society (USPCS) is pleased to announce 
the launching of its Web Chronicle! This is one of the most exciting membership benefits 
ever developed by the society for its members. Any member can now search on ANY 
WORD, in all articles, editorials, book reviews, obituaries, classified and regular 
advertisements throughout 224 issues published between 1948 through 2009. The 
already published 2010 Chronicle Issues will be added over the next several weeks. 
“Nearly 14,000 pages of The Chronicle are now readable and fully searchable on our 
web site, as a benefit of membership. We have pioneered what we believe to be the way 
of the future, in digitizing philatelic content and integrating it onto a web site for viewing” 
exclaimed USPCS President Wade Saadi at the recent completion of this project. “There 
are no CDs or DVDs to buy; membership is the only requirement to access this 
incredible research, technical and exciting U.S. philatelic resource,” Saadi continued. All 
it takes to enjoy this tremendous philatelic resource is membership in the USPCS. Go to 
http://www.uspcs.org to join online.  
 
The USPCS would like to thank those members who gave generously to this endeavor, 
for their financial and logistical support of this important project.  
 
About USPCS: 
The U. S. Philatelic Classics Society (USPCS) is a not-for-profit association of people 
interested in the pre-1894 stamps and postal history of the United States. Our goal is to 
promote interest and knowledge of philately through the encouragement of philatelic 
research, and through exchange of information among our members as well with other 
philatelic organizations. We do this by preparing and distributing philatelic literature and 
periodicals, particularly The Chronicle of the U. S. Classic Postal Issues and the 
Chairman's Chatter. We are operated entirely by volunteers, and welcome anyone 
interested in the "classic era" of American philately. 
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